
Pulpit Announcements 
Thirty-Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

November 8, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Little 
Workers of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary. This is the Religious 
Order of Sister Dede Byrne, who visited us this past week. We’re happy 
to support the work of these good Sisters! 
https://www.littleworkersofthesacredhearts.org 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of the deceased members 

of the Napolitano and York Families. May they rest in peace! 
 

• Please note that we pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet every Tuesday 
around 12:30 PM (right after Mass) at our parish columbarium. The 
chaplet is also live-streamed. All are welcome to join us in this prayer. 

 
• This Wednesday our Bible Study continues. We’ll be discussing the 

New Creation in Genesis 8-9. 
 

• Our next Saturday morning Formation Day will be November 21. We’ll 
be discussing the ways and methods of evangelization. More 
information is forthcoming. 
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